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Two Presentations 

A Significantly better turnout for 

our February Circle meeting 

compared to January; 36 dinning 

(including guests & visitors) 

compared to only 12. 

We were pleased to welcome 

visitors from Andover, Basingstoke 

& Southampton Circles, along a new Military Chaplain for Salisbury 

Plain.  At the end of the meal Salisbury President Steve Carrivick, 

thanked Bro. David Morehead for all the hard work he’d put in over 

many years as Dinning Secretary, and noting particularly the 

personalised table stationary, which was always commented on 

favourably by visiting circles.  Steve will take over as Dining Secretary in 

April. Bro. President then read out 

a tribute to Bro. Gary Porter written 

by his previous Circle in Hull, and 

then presented him with a scroll for 

his 30 years as a Catenian. 

Following this, Steve then 

introduced Karen Langley from 

Alabaré and presented her with a 

cheque for £2,150 in support of sending ex Service Personnel to 

undertake a restoration project in Malta.  Karen then spoke about her 

work in Alabaré.  The following are her comments she later posted on 

social media. 

Grateful to receive a generous cheque 

this week from the Salisbury Catenians Circle in support of our veteran service 

users heading to Malta this May for a conservation project at Fort Delimara.  

Alongside the donation came a powerful message worth sharing: "In a world 

that often rushes past and forgets the sacrifices made by our veterans, it is 

crucial to pause and reflect on their stories and experiences.  Many of those 

who once wore the uniform now face homelessness and marginalisation, 

struggling to find their footing in modern society."  Thank you for standing 

with us and supporting those who have served. 

Province 11 Circle 266 
Founded 14th March 1972 
Current membership 27 

Circle Website:  www.salisburycatenians.org 

This Month 

Tuesday 11th Council mtg;  Zoom 
7.00pm. 

Thursday 13th Pub Lunch;  The 
Fox & Goose, Coombe Bissett, 
12:15 for 12:30.  Contact Bro 
David Gillen if planning to attend. 

Thursday 27th Circle Meeting 
Charter Night (Ladies Night);  
6:30pm, Registration from 
6:15pm. 

Anniversaries 

Enrolments: 
Michael Cairns 60yrs 
Richard Hilliard 6yrs 

Birthdays: 
Garry Porter 
Adrian Holloway 
Jone Caniogo 
Phil Jones 

Ladies Birthdays: 
Gillie Porter 
Michelle Rhodes 
Maureen Carrivick 
Catherine Detain 

Wedding Anniversaries: 
Gerry & Ann Lynn 
Charles & Dorothea Sultana de 
Maria 

http://www.salisburycatenians.org
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Note: To read the latest episode of Bro .Joe’s world cruise or an extract of Bro. Erics “life in the Spirit” talk 

on integral relationship between his life in poetry and his life in the Spirit, see attached Annexes 1 & 2. 

Finally, we now move back to evening meetings for the spring/summer period. 

Circle Meeting, Thursday 27th March 

Charter Night, Ladies Night 

Meeting 6:30pm 

Registration from 6:15pm 

Dress Code: Black Tie or Lounge Suit 

Dinning Cost: £31 

Brothers are kindly asked to advise the 

Dining Secretary David Morehead of 

their dining intentions, menu selection 

plus any dietary requirements, 

especially allergies, no later than the 

preceding SUNDAY. 

01980 555531,  

moreheadwilts@gmail.com  

Starters 

Roasted Tomato and Basil Soup with Croutons. 

Chicken and Apricot Terrine, with Chutney and Toasted Croutes 

Trio of Melon with Raspberry Sorbet. 

Prawn and Cucumber Salad with Marie Rose Dressing. 

Main Course 

Roast Sirloin of Beef with Yorkshire Pudding. 

Pork Medallions topped with Stilton Cheese, Port Wine Sauce. 

Fillet of Sea Bream with Lemon Butter Sauce. 

Broad Bean & Pea Risotto topped with Parmesan. 

Served with Roast Potatoes and Vegetables. 

Dessert 

Bramley Apple Crumble with Vanilla Ice-cream. 

Raspberry Cheesecake. 

Lemon and Champagne Posset with Strawberries. 

Profiteroles with Chocolate sauce 

Fresh Fruit Salad. 

Don’t forget your tickets for the Salisbury Swindle 

Each square selected costs only £2, with a monthly prize of £20.  The draw takes place after the monthly 

circle meeting during the meal.  Squares may be purchased on the night or you can choose from the 

available numbers and pay in advance, then you still have a chance of wining even if you’re not attending on 

the night.  Profits go to the Presidents Charity.  As ever your generosity is much appreciated. 

Brothers are reminded that photographs may be taken at our Circle functions for inclusion in the Newsletter 

and our website unless an objection has been notified.  Please advise any of your visitors accordingly. 

Circle Officers 

President Steve Carrivick Vice President Kevin Lynn 

Imm. Past President Michael Presley Provincial Councillor Joe Falzon 

Secretary Albert Rhodes Treasurer Allan Trowbridge 

Presidents Marshall Eric Williams Registrar David Gillen 

Welfare John Detain Charities Phil Jones 

Dining Secretary David Morehead Benevolence Board Chairman David Morehead 

Newsletter & Website Richard Verrian Chamberlain David Morehead 

Press & Publicity Eamon Duffin   

https://a4a37040-37be-48a4-8c13-8f93cee9b82e.usrfiles.com/ugd/a4a370_e31736b5a5a9412880cffef4f424c467.pdf
https://a4a37040-37be-48a4-8c13-8f93cee9b82e.usrfiles.com/ugd/a4a370_ce799ae43d7945a2b123bf043a9bd16e.pdf
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